From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 2:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Morita and Anel Ruiz, Public Informational Officer traveled to Washington, DC on (7/19/2017)

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita and Anel Ruiz, Public Informational Officer traveled to Washington, DC to attend a speaking event held on Wednesday, July 19, 2017.  She was invited by the director of training for the National Press Foundation to be a speaker and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Com
